The Technical Committee met at the Hilton Hotel in Newcastle on Saturday 26 June 2004.  

Members Present:  Adam Walker, Andrew Clatworthy, Cherry Alexander,

Chris Cohen, David Littlewood, Graham Heeley, Karen Drew, Keith Davies, Malcolm Rogers, Maggie Still, Lizzie Patrick, Roger Simons.

Items that were discussed are as follows with a brief outline 

- Officials Uniform 

Norwich Union have provided complimentary polo-shirts and rain suits for all Technical Officials that will be working at televised events. Samples were available for viewing.
- Education and Training within UK Athletics
·         Liz Patrick is now the main contact for officials for Education and Training, please contact Liz Patrick on 0870 998 8407 for issues concerning pass and licensing.

·         Decision made to form a working group to concentrate on the future of officiating.

·         Agreement to send a copy of the new pass and license via newsletter and letter of explanation to over 5,000 officials.

- Fieldworker Employee Contracts
Wendy Bailey, UKA HR Manager gave a brief outline of the new Fieldworker Employee Contracts and new Fieldworker Handbook. Keith Davies agreed to get feedback from key officials regarding their thoughts on signing a contract with UK Athletics.
- Conference feedback and identifying working groups
See the Technical Conference section for any document handouts etc.

Key issues raised at the conference were;

Selection of officials

Identification

Assessment

Reporting

UKA website

Officials’ transfers

New course lectures

Integration of officials to other disciplines

Televised meetings

Accommodation at televised meetings

Pre event meeting travel

Start and finish times of events

Job Descriptions for officials

Recruitment of non-technical roles

Official’s selections will be the primary focus.  A paper identifying officials’ needs/requirement training for major events will be produced by Keith Davies/Malcolm Rogers and with the outcomes to be acted upon immediately so that selections for televised meetings /domestic events can be made in December for indoor meetings and January for outdoor meetings.  It was agreed that all Chiefs/Referees should be briefed before a televised meeting, either on the same day or the evening before, with immediate effect.

- Examinations – Progress and the future
UKA are looking at the examination system.  UKA are looking at structures to implement police and CRB checks.

- Rule Changes Timetable
IAAF Congress takes place on 3 – 5 August 2005.  The IAAF needs to receive rule change suggestions by mid January 2005.  David Littlewood to draw up rules time line paper.

